
 
 

Hiring Policy 

 

It is the policy of the university to be an equal opportunity employer and to hire individuals solely upon the basis of 

their qualifications for the job to be filled.   

 

Former employees who left the university in good standing may be considered for re-employment.  For employees 

re-hired, eligibility for benefits parallels that of new hires.  Former employees who were dismissed for cause may 

not be considered for re-employment. Employees who retire may be eligible, in certain circumstances, to be 

considered for re-hire. 
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